
 

To          Date: 21/01/2014 

The Principal 

--- 

Hyderabad. 

 

 Sub: - Thank you for sending the students to the ‘Science Workshop’ 

      *** 

Sir/madam, 

 

 I especially thank you for considering our request and sending a team of 

Intermediate students for science Work Shop organized by our college 

Hope your students gained knowledge and had good exposure.  We look 

forward for similar help in future. 

I request you to arrange to collect participation certificates of your 

students on any working day from 10 A.M. to 4 P.M. 

Once again thanking you, 
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